
IMPORTANT INFORMATION SHEET 

EMAILS 

Please return this sheet with your registration and volunteer forms. 

It is extremely important that we have your updated email address, since 100% of 

our correspondence with you is thru email. 

Even if you believe we have your correct email address because you receive weekly 

News Bulletins from the RE Office, please provide us with ALL email addresses 

you would like on file. 

Thanks for helping to keep us updated! 

 

Email 1:_______________________________________________________ 

Email 2:_______________________________________________________ 

PICTURES 

FYI – Pictures WITHOUT NAMES will be taken periodically throughout the year 

to be placed in the RE News Bulletin, the Parish Bulletin, Parish Website, Social 

Media (Facebook) and other Public Relations Material. 

 If you DO NOT give us permission to do this, we ask that you send us a letter 

indicating your request so we can keep it on file in the RE Office. 

Thank you! 


